

Grand Junction Media 734 S. 7th St. Grand Junction, Colorado 81501

RE: Participation in the Colorado Broadcasters Virtual Job Fair

October 25, 2023

Dear Scott Staley,

Thank you for participating in the Colorado Broadcasters Virtual Job Fair the week of October 16, 2023. Your hiring agent of record was Scott Staley and the stations that participated were KGJX.

Please keep this letter for your records.

Thank you again for participating in the Broadcasters Virtual Job Fair.

Best Regards,

Justin Sasso, President Colorado Broadcasters Association 333 West Hampden Avenue, Suite 400 Englewood, CO 80110